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To:   Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From:  Sid Grant 
Date:   September 20, 2016 
 
cc:  Dr. Mike Waldrip, Kelly Penny, Larry Guerra, Louis Macias  
  
 
 Re:  Painting Wrought Iron Fencing – 2016 Bond Project #45  
  

As part of the 2016 Bond Projects (Project #45), all campuses will receive various degrees 
of interior and exterior painting. Much of the interior painting projects will need to be 
conducted over summer break.  However, we would like to go ahead and start with prepping 
and painting all of the exterior wrought iron fencing at Town Center, Cottonwood Creek, and 
Denton Creek. 

The Interlocal Contract purchasing method, as provided in the Texas Education Code 
44.031, was used to obtain proposals through the Educational Purchasing Cooperative of 
North Texas (EPCNT).   

PDQ Fencing provided the proposal with the best value for the district at a total turn-key cost 
of $39,830.00.  $350,000.00 is budgeted for all schools’ interior and exterior painting projects.  
The balance of $310,170.00 should be more than sufficient to complete the additional 
painting projects throughout the district.  The pricing is turn-key and includes all preparation, 
materials, labor, and clean-up.   

PDQ Fencing has worked for Coppell ISD many times in the past with great success and at 
a very good value for services performed. 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve PDQ 
Fencing as the contractor to complete the painting of the 
exterior wrought iron fencing at Town Center, Cottonwood 
Creek, and Denton Creek elementary schools for the sum of 
$39,830.00 


